
February 1, 2021 

 

Dear North Dakota Legislative Assembly, 

I am writing in support of HB 1440. You have before you an opportunity to decrease 

homelessness in North Dakota by making one simple change. Far too many North Dakotan 

renters find themselves unable to dig out of an avalanche of late fees. Even just one late 

payment can start a ripple effect where renters cannot get on top of late fee after late fee. 

Everyone needs a home. Before you is a bill that can substantially increase housing security, 

benefitting many North Dakotans. I urge you to vote yes. 

 

Angela Urlacher 

1002 Chestnut St. 

Grand Forks, ND 58201 


